
GENERAL  SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

[Washington, D.C. 24105 

September 13, 1968  

P. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Deer Hr. weieberg: 

This is in reply to ytur letter 	August 15 concerning records of 
the Warren Oommiasion, 

We navP sent you corien of sal records you request that we have been 
able to locate by using the available names and subjects. We will 
make the open records of the Commission available to you for any 
further searching ynu 	wish to do yourself. 

We have received the viadilieLd of President Kennedy's car and the 
original autopsy papers c which you have copies from the Secret 
Service, but no other documentA or exhibits. 

Tour letter and the enclosed check were left in one of the boxes of 
records used by yolr associates, Mr. Schooner and Mr. Verb, rather 
than being turned over personally to the ctitef member to whom it 
was addressed. This caused a delay in the - processing of your micro-
film order, but the film has been finished and mailed to you. 

Sincerely. 

HERBERT E. AMGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 


